
  

Cedar Mountain Schools  

  

Distance Learning  

● If directed by the Governor of Minnesota, Distance Learning will begin on Monday, 

March 30th. Students are not required to complete any tasks during the two week shut 

down that was March 16-March 27.  

  

Distribution of Materials for Distance Learning:  

● Distribution of Distance Learning materials will begin on Wednesday, March 25th

  through Thursday, March 26th.   

● We ask that only one person from each family picks up materials and that we keep social 

distancing in mind during pick up.  

● Materials will be located in the building where the student attends school.  

● If you have library books to return -- please bring them and put in our drop off box.  

  

Distribution Days/Times- Both Buildings  

● Wednesday, March 25th: 11:00 am-6:00pm  

● Thursday, March 26th: 8:00am-6:00pm  

  

Elementary and ALL Pre-K ( Morgan and Franklin) in Franklin:   

● Pick up will be at the main entrance to the school  

● A staff member will deliver your family’s materials to you.  

  

Middle/High School in Morgan:  

● Pick up will be at the Cafeteria entrance  

● If you need things from your locker, please call ahead so we can have that ready for you.   

● Check Schoology for messages from teachers regarding materials.  

  

Delivery/Special Arrangements:  

● If you need materials delivered or a different pick-up time, please contact the school 

office.  

● Delivery for those needing it would take place on Friday, March 27th  

  

Phone Numbers:   

● Elementary 507-557-2251  

● MS/HS number 507-249-5880  


